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Inspection Services                                       

  Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  
 Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

November 16,2000

Joseph Bennett

232 Osceola Court

Winter Park FL  32789-2437

RE:
Island Ave, Cliff Island

CBL:
109-B-F-002

Dear  Mr. Bennett:

We have been informed that you have reached a temporary setback with regard to subsurface waste disposal at the above location. Based on the information provided this office will not seek a demolition order from the City Council unless there are delays that are the result of action taken by the you or non-action that is without a good reason. We will await your response but require such a response by 12/10/00. 

Sincerely

Mike Nugent

Manager of Inspection Services

cc:
Central

389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700  FAX  874-8716 TTY 874-8936


